
Notice of Privacy Practices 

Clinton County Health Department 

 
The Department’s Notice of Privacy Practices describes 

how your medical information may be used and disclosed; 

and how you can get access to this information. 

 
Please ask our staff for a copy of this Notice, 

and review it carefully. 

 
If you have any questions about this Notice, 

please ask our staff. 


